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PUBLIC POWER WEEK

OCTOBER 5-11, 2025

This observance is an opportunity for all Ohioans to learn more about
public power and its importance to the state of Ohio. With over 81
municipal electric systems, a large portion of Ohioans rely on these

utilities to live, work, and raise families in our great state. We commend
the American Municipal Power and the Ohio Municipal Electric

Association for the important work you do to make Ohio stronger and

safer, and we extend our best wishes for a memorable Public Power Week!

On this 5t day of October 2025;
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Mike DeWine
Governor
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Jim Tressel
Lieutenant Governor




